
The Federation of Cambridge Residents Associations invite you to their 2018 event 
 

Making a Green City 
 

 What can Cambridge learn from Bristol? 
 

 
 

George Ferguson 
 

'We shape our cities - thereafter they shape 
our children'  

 

 City visionary, former architect, entrepreneur, as first elected     
Mayor of Bristol Ferguson introduced important green initiatives –  
what was their impact, and could they work for Cambridge? 

 

With a panel of Cambridge experts 
  

Friday 20th April 2018 
6:30-8:30 pm  

Perse School, Hills Rd, CB2 8QF  
 

All welcome 
Drinks & nibbles from 6:30pm, meeting starts 7pm 

Book at fecra.org.uk 


